
Dear Friends of Anderson Park, 
  
Attached is the August issue of our newsletter. So much has been accomplished in the Park since our 
last issue. There are new roads and parking areas, an almost-finished picnic shelter, rain gardens, new 
trails and new benches. Check out the picnic shelter update and beautiful photos of the birds we saw 
on our annual bird walk. And don't forget to put the park's grand opening on your calenders. It's 
September 25th from 9 - 2. There will be free family activities for people of all ages. 
  
We hope to see you there! 
Lee 
Friends of Anderson Park 
 


